
REPORT OF

Senior Mission Band

Another year has gone by, and in presenting the 
26th annual report of the Senior Mission Band, we desire 
to acknowledge the great goodness of our Heavenly 
Father for His protecting care over us during the year.

Our membership is nineteen, a decrease of six from 
last year. Eight monthly business meetings were held 
with an average attendance of seven.

Our year’s work has been very encouraging though 
our Band has not been as large as in former years. We 
have had good workers and they have 1>een very faithful. 
The Thank Offering meeting was held in October in 
conjunction with the W. K. M. S., but was not a large 
meeting, consequently a poor thank offering.

We made at the annual sale $138. Cleared $122. 
Contributed $120 to the W. F. M. S.

One of the pleasant features of the Band this year 
was the celebration of the 25th Anniversary, which was 
largely attended. Addresses were given by Dr. Lyle, 
Rev. K. A. Henry and our beloved pastor, Rev. Dr. 
Fletcher. The choir very kindly contributed the music 
which we appreciated very much.

And now we stand on the threshold of a new year. 
Let us leave behind the discouragements and failures of 
the past year and press on, trusting the Lord Jesus for 
strength, fully resolved to do better for Him in the 
coming year.

MARGARET MONCUR,
Secretary.
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